
From: Richard Kedrowski
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Marcia Moermond; Joanna Zimny; Lisa Martin
Subject: 327 Maple St.
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 8:50:01 AM

Good morning Mai,

Rear porch has not been repaired. No permit on file. Grass and weeds have been cut. Scrap wood
and debris remain on the front porch, in the front yard, around the house and in the rear yard. Yard
waste still remains in the parking pad area.

Thanks,
Dick
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Sent from my iPhone


